
DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER APPLICATION 

M E S ASMABI COLLEGE, P. VEMBALLUR 

 

REPORT ON ASSOCIATION DAY 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PROGRAMME HIGHLIGHTS: 

Date and venue                   : 2 March 2023, Auditorium 

Programme Co-ordinator : Nasiya PM (Assistant Professor, Department of 

Computer Application) 

Student Co-ordinator          : Mariyam Haseeba (III BCA)                    

Time                                   : 10 AM 

 

                      The inauguration of the association of BCA department namely 

"Codigo" was held on 02/03/2023 at 10 am. The program coordinator was Nasiya 

P.M (Assistant Professor, BCA) and the student coordinator was Mariyam 

Haseeba (III BCA). The chief guest was Pavin Krishna. The program started with 

a welcome speech by Jabin T. H (Head of BCA department). The principal, 

Prof.Dr. A. Biju sir gave a presidential address and the director of self financing 

courses, Dr. K. P. Sumedhan sir delivered the felicitation speech.  



                      The chief guest Pavin Krishna, who is a Co-Founder, Chief 

Operations Officer and Artificial Intelligence Engineer at Lares.AI PVT LTD, 

inaugurated the association. A session was held with him in which the he shared his 

experience as an AI Engineer. He is a software engineer who is an expert in 

Artificial Intelligence, Machine Learning, Web Technologies, Branding, UI/UX 

Designing, and Digital Marketing.  

                       He spoke of the upcoming artificial intelligence influence in the 

economy and about the newly introduced chatbot, ChatGPT. Further, he insisted 

the students to upgrade their knowledge related to the current trends. Towards the 

end there was an interactive session, with the chief guest answering various queries 

raised by the students.  

                      The afternoon session of the day was filled with various cultural 

activities conducted by the students. Finally the program ended with a vote of 

thanks by the coordinator Nasiya PM. Overall it was a wonderful event. 



 

 

 



 


